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Relief Aid for Victims of the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

We would like to express our sincere condolences and sympathies for those who perished in, and 

all who have been impacted by, the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake. 

 

Kaneka Corporation (Headquarters: Minato-ku, Tokyo; President: Minoru Tanaka) provided 

1,000 emergency blankets and bottled drinking water to Kanazawa city immediately after the 

disaster as emergency aid to those affected by the earthquake.  

In addition, we will make a donation of 10 million yen to Ishikawa Prefecture through the 

"KANEKA UNITED KIZUNA Foundation*1" to provide relief to those affected by the disaster 

and to support the recovery and reconstruction of the affected areas. 

We sincerely hope for the earliest possible restoration and recovery in the affected areas. 

 

 

*1. Under the management philosophy of “KANEKA thinks ‘Wellness First’", the Foundation 

was established in September 2019 to help areas severely affected by natural disasters return to 

normal and healthy condition as soon as possible. The Foundation is financed by the company 

and regular voluntary contributions from our directors and employees who agree with the 

purpose of the Foundation.  

 

 


